
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
ISSUED:  March 3, 2017 
UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: Evan Amadori, Matthew Kammer (2R) 
SCHOOL STORE:  Isabella Garra, Carter Henvey (2C) 
LHTV MUSICIAN:  Owen Neri, Asher Sutaria (3S) 
BUS CALLER: Veronica Walkin (6C), Hayden Calabretta (6M) 
WOW THEME:   Making Responsible Choices: Decisions   
WEEKLY WORDS OF WISDOM:   “The time is always right to do what is right.” 

  by Martin Luther King, Jr.  
 

Monday 
3/6 

 

Tuesday 
3/7 

Math Olympiads Final  
Grade 6 Musical 7PM   

Wednesday 
3/8 

Grade 6 Musical 7PM  

Thursday 
3/9 

LHSPTG Meeting 9:30AM 
Little Shelter  

Friday  
3/10 

Box Top Collection Day  
NYSSMA Piano at Jericho HS  
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Parent/Teacher Conference Sign-up 
If you are interested in having a meeting with any of your child’s teachers (Core or Encore) on our 
designated half days - March 17, 24, and 31, please see the “SignUpGenius” form included in our Table of 
Contents.  Our electronic system will provide you with the opportunity to make these conferences at 
times that are most convenient for you.    
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FROM THE SCHOOL 
NYS TESTING  

Please be on the lookout for a letter from the Cold Spring Harbor leadership team regarding this year’s New York 
State assessments.  The letter focuses on why the district feels our students’ participation in these assessments is so 
important.  As a reminder, the NYS ELA assessments will take place on March 28 – 30.  The NYS math assessments 
will take place on May 2 – 4.  
 

STRINGS/ORCHESTRA  
5th grade early morning orchestra rehearsal is CANCELLED for WEDNESDSDAY, MARCH 8th.   Early morning 
orchestra will continue again on Friday, March 10th. 
 

LONG ISLAND STRING FESTIVAL ASSOCIATION  (LISFA) 
This weekend, Melina Kelly (violin) and Annabelle Coles (viola) will represent Lloyd Harbor School at the Long 
Island String Festival Association (LISFA) rehearsals and performance at Uniondale High School.  Melina and 
Annabelle will play alongside some of the best string students on Long Island. 
  

***PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCE SIGN-UP*** 
Please see the flyer in the table of contents to assist you in signing up for Spring Conferences.   

 
SWITCHING BUSES FOR PLAYDATES 

As a reminder, when setting up playdates, the maximum number of additional children riding the bus with your 
child is TWO.  Our buses are full and we do not have the room to accommodate large numbers of playdates or 
parties.  Thank you for your support.  
 

LATE TO SCHOOL  
Just a reminder, students are marked late to school if they get to their classroom after 8:50AM.  If you are 
dropping off your child after this time, you must drop off at the main entrance.  The back door will be locked 
promptly at 8:50AM.   
 
FROM THE LHS/PTG                                                                                   
                                                                                     Apparel Spring  
The PTG board would like to thank Geraldine Ficara for chairing another successful Apparel Sale.  Geraldine has 
put a lot of time into making sure our children have a great selection of merchandise to choose from, as well as 
countless hours distributing that apparel.  We are looking forward to the Spring Apparel Sale.  

Little Apple Fun Run 
Registration is open for the Little Apple Fun Run taking place on Sunday April 23 at Lloyd Harbor School.  Please 
go to http://lhsptg.org/little-apple-fun-run-2/ to register.  Don't feel like running? Donate 
online! http://racewire.com/fundraise.php?id=589  

PTG Board 
If you are interested in being on the nominating committee for next year's PTG board or if you are interested in 
being a member of the LHS-PTG Board,  please contact Mel Saladino, mel.saladino@yahoo.com  Please contact 
her at your earliest convenience. She would like to have a proposed ballot or slate by the end of March.  At the 
next PTG Meeting in March, there will be a vote to amend the current Bylaws. The proposed amendments have 
been highlighted. (see home page of website for proposed bylaws). The changes include dissolving the VP position 
and creating Co-President positions. The VPs current duties have been distributed amongst the current board 
positions. Also, the proposed amendments would increase the term for each board member from 1 year to 2 years. 
**There is a clickable link to view the proposed bylaws at the top of the LHS PTG website’s home 
page. www.lhsptg.org  

POP 
The countdown has begun!  Journey with the Cold Spring Harbor Educational Foundation for the Third Annual 
Power of Partnership (POP!) Party, Friday, March 10th from 7-11 PM at the Vanderbilt Museum.  Proceeds benefit 
all CSH Schools. Visit http://cshedfoundation.com/pop for more information. 

 
BOXTOPS  

Continue to deposit your boxtops in the classroom or in our pink boxtop mailbox in the lobby to raise money for 
our school.  
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